
VILLAGE OF DINSMORE 
&  

Surrounding Municipalities  
 

NOTICE TO RATEPAYERS 
Public Meeting 

 
When: Monday February 27, 2017 at 7:00 P.M.  
Where: Dinsmore Community Hall – 207 Main Street  

 
This meeting is to inform ratepayers of changes effective March 31, 
2017 to the Landfill, Garbage and Recycling Programs.  
 
With the new environmental rules and regulations we had to make 
some major decisions that will affect the ratepayers within the Village 
of Dinsmore and surrounding Municipalities.   
 
Loraas Disposal has been contracted for Village of Dinsmore Garbage 
& Recycle Programs effective March 1, 2017. A representative from 
Loraas disposal will be in attendance at the meeting to answer any 
questions. 
 
As ratepayers of the Village and surrounding rural Municipalities we 
hope to see you at the meeting and hopefully answer any questions or 
concerns you may have.                                                                                                 
                                                                                                            
   
 
   
 

  


